TROTTS HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY



Wisden Road Stevenage Herts SG1 5JD

Telephone 01438 314189 Fax 01438 314191 email: admin@trottshill.herts.sch.uk

www.trottshill.herts.sch.uk

Interim Headteacher: Miss Colette Pidgeon **Interim Deputy Headteacher:** Mrs Sanjeet Shergill

22nd March 2017

Dear Parents,

As part of our English curriculum I would like the children to produce a short spoken presentation.

The presentation can be on any subject which interests your child e.g. a particular animal, a famous person (past or present) or even a hobby which they participate in.

The presentation should last no longer than 2 minutes and should engage and interest the audience.

The children will be able to show props and pictures if they wish but they will not be able to show a power point presentation.

The most important thing is that they try and learn some of their speech so that they are not just reading the information. The children should be speaking clearly, audibly and use expression.

The presentations will take place during the summer term. Please see the timetable below.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Yvonne Chumbley Year 4 Teacher

Thursday 20 th April	Stanley, Lexie,
Thursday 27 th April	Liam, Megan, Riley
Thursday 4 th May	Giselle, Codi,
Thursday 11 th May	Laila, Olivia
Thursday 18 th May	Jessica, Lily
Thursday 25 th May	Brooklyn, Molly, Sadie
Thursday 8 th June	Ruby, Ria
Thursday 15 th June	Georgia, Jack N
Thursday 22 nd June	Raghib, Darcie, Chloe
Thursday 29 th June	Abbigail, Blake, Libby
Thursday 6 th July	Oliver, Ben S, Isaac
Thursday 13 th July	Jack S, Ben W